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01/25/2024

To whom it may concern:

The proposed DISH Wireless LLC wireless equipment (see attached specification sheets) with a centerline
radiation point of 160' to be located at on the parcel 028/0610-122-8000-4 in the town of Dunn (more
specifically at latitude: 43 00 17.09N and longitude: 89 15 28.38W) will operate below the maximum permissible
exposures for both Occupational/Controlled and General Population/Uncontrolled thresholds mandated by the
FCC. For the avoidance of all doubt, the new facility will be in compliance with the RF energy human exposure
guidelines and that they will comply with the FCC rules regarding interference to other communications services.

If any additional information is required, please contact myself or our primary site acquisition vendor, Derek
McGrew of CelluSite, LLC (derek@cellusite.net).

Sincerely,
DISH Wireless LLC
By:

Name: MeghanLanigan
Title: Site Development Manager

9601 S MERIDIAN BLVD
Englewood, CO 80112



